From the office of the Grand Commander
May 2023 Supplement

Sir Knight Richard J. Phillips
32 Phillips Avenue

Orrington, Maine 04474

(207) 542-7933
richardphillips@roadrunner.com

Sir Knights,

I am writing this message as I assume the duties of Grand Commander. Our web site and Red Book are
undergoing editing and a little larger print as well.

Our Grand Line Officers are ready and able. Our Division Officers are well-rehearsed on their duties, and are
ready to help any Commandery that asks for assistance. The Grand Commandery Web site will have Training
guides for the Recorder and Treasurer.

May the glory and love of the Grand Architect of the Universe always be ever present, and his blessings follow
your footsteps.

In Knightly Service,
S.K. Richard J. Phillips,
Right Eminent Grand Commander
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